
Bits Pieces #38

This is from the Halifax chapter (President, Col. Ronald L. Giampietro, USAF (Ret.), Jan. 2013 newsletter,

the “Officer’s Call” (Editor, Maj Jim Bannerman, USAF (ret.).

They are having an entire program in May focused on Vietnam Veterans from their own chapter, each

giving a 3 minute presentation. Good idea! They organized it with a list of suggested topics which can

be changed, or topics not taken can be dropped. The point is they’re starting in Jan for the May

program, and they have a list of possible topics as a guideline so speakers aren’t just rambling but know

what they’re going to talk about. Even if they get no more than the 5 speakers they already have, it will

work fine. They can give each speaker more time or just have a shorter program.

We Need Volunteers For our May Program
MOAA Halifax Chapter will present a program on Vietnam Vets during the May
24, 2013 meeting. We are looking for a few good men and women to deliver 3
minute presentations on the topic of choice. Please see the attached outline to
get an Idea. The topics are not in stone but merely place holders. Please contact
Skip Keating for more information
672-4536/ Skipkeatin@aol.com.

MOAA
Vietnam Veterans in Vietnam War

Please give a 3 minute (max) presentation on your topic during the May 24,
2013 luncheon meeting.
Overview Vietnam War Skip Keating
Army in Vietnam?
Navy in Vietnam Mark Leary
Marines in Vietnam?
Air Force Pilot in Vietnam?
River Patrol Boats #512 in Vietnam Bill McLendon
Navy Waves in Vietnam Mary McLendon
Raid on Son Toy, RVN to free POWs Ben Krueger
President Richard Nixon role in Vietnam ?
President Johnson role in Vietnam ?
Ho Chi Minh, North Vietnam Leader ?
Medal of Honor Recipents in Vietnam ?
My role as a wife/ mother while my husband
was deployed RVN ?
Nurse in Vietnam Peggy Birch
General Westmorland ?
John McCain



Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd items that I mostly glean from chapter newsletters. The idea is to

pass those items along to other chapters, trading our useful bits and pieces around for everyone’s

benefit. If you have something your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please

contact me at dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I’ll pass it along.

Dottie Conner, a.k.a. Euripides U. Onadiez, Haberdashery Clerk of your Florida Council of Chapters

President, Jim.

Me with Cupid, complete with feather wings. A tad skinny. (Cupid, not me.) Notice I’m wearing

protective gear.


